

Issue 14, September 28, 2022

EDITOR'S COLUMN

Hi everyone!

I finished the Annual Financial Report yesterday and had time to put together a quick Newsletter. Thank you for all the support the past two months.

Kari-Jo Parisi, "Editor in Chief"

CHAPTER/COMMUNITY EVENTS

- Veterans Meeting-Every Wednesday, 9:30-11:00 am at the Waffle Hut.
- Veterans Advisory Council-3rd Wed at the VFW.
- Muffin Mondays every Monday at the Senior Center.

NEXT MEETING

WED, OCT 12, 2022, at 10:00 am

Officer Meeting at 9:30 am in the Commander's Office

Breakfast is French Toast

I need help filling the empty spaces in the Newsletter. I really don't have time to research so am asking everyone for help with ideas to put in it.

Thank you.

CHAPTER SERVICE OFFICER (CSO)

Contact Brigitte Marker for your claims or questions.

DAVDSO.OR.WA@gmail.com

Cell: 541-591-2114

NEWSLETTER

What's Happening

- DAV Information Seminar on October 8, 2022.
 Personnel from DAV Department of Oregon will be here at the Hall. The Seminar is from 9-12, and Claims Processing is from 1-4.
- Check out our new website! Same address:
 https://www.davkf12.org/. Thank you to Elvina
 Contla who has spent many hours on this. Please
 let me know what you would like to see on the website
 so Elvina can add it.
- Elvina and Charlie have brought in two, donated refurbished laptops for Members use in the Hall. I will set them on the back table up every Wednesday for your use.
- Free wood from Kay Simons (the retired Social Worker from the Klamath Falls VA CBOC). She had to cut down three dead trees at her home: Apple, Birch, and Elm. They are cut in rounds.

Call her: 541-300-9464.

- I paid to have a dead Ponderosa Pine cut in my neighbor's yard so it wouldn't eventually fall on my house. It is cut into rounds but is not yet seasoned. Let me know if you want the FREE wood. I will give you the address to my house.
- If anyone knows of any needy Veteran and their family who would like a Thanksgiving food box, please have them call me or give me their information. I would need the Veteran's name, phone number and number of dependents. The deadline for names is October 31, 2022, so I can add everything up. I will give the food list to Sherm's by Friday, November 4, 2022. The maximum number for a food box is 6 people but there will be enough food to feed more people.
- We need boxes donated for the Thanksgiving boxes.
 We will also need volunteers to help put the boxes together. I don't know what day that will be. The Tuesday before Thanksgiving? Thanksgiving is Thursday, November 24, 2022.